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Parent Governor





Thank you to Alison Rowlinson and John Clegg for putting themselves forward for the role of parent governor and thank you to everyone who sent the ballot form back. We are pleased to announce although it was very close, Alison took the majority of votes. We look forward to welcoming her onto the governing body. 





ALDI Stickers





� We just need 90 more stickers for our Aldi chart. Please keep sending them in. It finishes in November so we have just over two weeks left to collect them. 





RE Week





It’s a special RE week this week and we will be taking part in lots of activities that will teach us about different religions and cultures. On Monday, we will be visiting a mosque in Preston where we will learn about the Islamic faith. On Thursday, we will be visiting the Buddhist temple in Ulverston. The children in years 3-6 will need a packed lunch. Children in year 1 and 2 will be provided with a packed lunch as part of KS1 free school meals. During the week, we will be working in small groups looking at Sikhism, Judaism and Hinduism. Please ask your children about what they have learnt.  





Environmental Project





Elicia, our Environmental Ambassador and Joni are taking part in a project with the local cluster of schools. They will be collecting tree seeds and then will be potting them with a view to planting them in the future to develop a wood. Any seeds that you could collect and send in would be gratefully accepted. The seed sorting / planting will be in school on Wednesday 30th October from 2pm onwards and we would welcome any help that you can offer be it bringing seeds, donating compost and pots or helping us to sow them. Also, if any parents have any spare land that could be developed long term into a wood that the children can visit / look after in the future, we would love to hear from you. 


Harvest Lunch  





Invites for Harvest Lunch have been sent home. Lunch will be on Wednesday at 12pm and each child will be able to invite one family member. 


We will also kindly ask for donations of food to give out to our community members. Thank you for the donations already sent in so far.  


Sacramental Programme





Father Tony is inviting children in year 3 to start the Sacramental Programme which invites the children to make their First Holy Communion.  More details to follow soon. 





Finally, can we ask that all invoices for after-school clubs and breakfast clubs are settled ASAP. We are finding that amounts are adding up and Mrs Cookson is in the unfortunate position of having to chase people up which isn’t pleasant for anyone. We know how busy people are but a few moments sorting this out would really help. If there are problems and we can help, please let us know and we will try to sort something out.























